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Hello, 

  

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Leonidas Galeridis, and I 

serve as the Policy and Research Officer at the European Parliamentary 

Forum for Sexual and Reproductive Rights (EPF). At EPF, we are dedicated 

to advancing sexual and reproductive health and rights across Europe, and 

we closely monitor vaccination programs, including those for HPV. 

  

I would like to inquire whether the Ministry of Health in Estonia 

currently includes boys in the national HPV vaccination program. We are 

particularly interested in understanding the scope of the vaccination 

program and any recent updates or expansions, as part of our ongoing 

research on gender-neutral vaccination policies across Europe. 

  

Thank you in advance for your time, and I look forward to your response. 

  

Best regards, 

  

  Leonidas Galeridis  

Policy and Research Officer  

&#43;30 6909338867  

 European Parliamentary Forum for Sexual &amp;   

Reproductive Rights (EPF)  

Rue Montoyer 23   

1000 Brussels, Belgium  

        

  

 


